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Shonto  Preparatory  Schools 

August 26, 2022 

To: Shonto Preparatory Schools Staff and Parents/Guardians 

From: Melanie Dewakuku, Superintendent 

 

Re: Make-up day 

 

On August 19, 2022, Shonto Preparatory School’s Administration team made a decision to 

cancel school due to inclement weather based on the reports of flash floods that have severely 

damaged our bus routes and for the safety of our students, parents and staff. With the 

cancellation of school, there was an understanding that we would need to make up the day in the 

future.  During an Administration meeting on August 24, 2022, it was determined that Monday, 

October 3, 2022 is the day we will use to make up for August 19, 2022.  Shonto Preparatory 

Schools will have a regular school day on Monday, October 3, 2022. If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact me. 
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